PRIME MINISTER

Presentational Statement on Energy

Following your discussion with Clive and me this morning,

we have attempted a redraft of the proposed statement on energy.

I attach a new text. I hope that it takes account of the points
you had in mind.
Before we commenced this new draft a minute was received
from the Secretary of State for Energy stating his agreement
\ to the previous text (copy attached) as amended by the Foreign
* and Commonwealth Secretary's suggestions which you saw
yesterday. I assumed that you would nonetheless wish us to
produce a new text. I imagine that Mr. Howell would find
the new text equally if not more acceptable than the old one.
I have sent a copy of the new text to the Foreign and

Commonwealth Secretary but to no other Minister at this stage.
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